
CHESTNUT GROVE II CONDO  

ASSOCATION 

 

FLAG POLICY 
 

The Executive Board of Chestnut Grove II Condominium Association has made 

the following policy regarding the display of the American flag from any unit. 

The flag will be displayed from the corner post of the porch. 

Units facing Woodhawk and Stonecliff will have the flag face the street. Rear 

units of the Quad buildings will have the flag face the opposite unit so as to be 

visible from the street. The flag will be a 2 1/2 foot by 4 foot American flag, pole 

sleeve style (not grommets style). The poles will be 5 feet long. The bracket 

should be mounted so the bottom of the bracket is 54 inches from the bottom of 

the post. Only the American flag is to be displayed on these poles. 

The flag can only be flown from dawn to dusk without lighting. If you display your 

flag at night, it must be illuminated. The light should shine up onto the flag, not 

outward into neighbor’s eyes. 

Proper flag etiquette should be followed when displaying the American flag as 

well as when disposing of the American flag. 

This revised policy is effective as of April 25, 2022. 

 

 


